
 

 

The Sri Lanka Canada Association with assistance 
from the Sri Lanka High Commission in Ottawa is 
urgently seeking your financial assistance to raise 
money to meet transportation costs in sending 200 
electric beds to Anuradhapura District Hospitals in 
Sri Lanka. 
  

Hospital Bed Project  

The Cause: 
A prominent long term care facility in Ottawa has 
offered to donate 200 electric beds for this worthy 
cause.  These can be provided to needy Anuradhapura 
district hospitals in Sri Lanka. The transportation of 
these to Sri Lanka requires 2 full containers which costs 
$8000. As the beds have to be taken over on or before 
January 31st 2014, we are looking to collect the 
required transportation cost to support this cause.  
 

Why the urgency? 
The donating facility is undergoing renovations and 
they require these beds be relocated within a week. 
Therefore we have to act ASAP and move these beds 
into transport containers to be shipped. We will 
organize a Food Fair to do a fund raiser, if needed in the 
near future. For now please respond. 
 
 

How can you take part? 
You can make your donations by cash or cheque. 
SLCAO President Roshan Fernando will do the 

collection on behalf of SLCAO.  

For inquiries, contact: 
Roshan Fernando  president@slcaottawa.com  613-986-7686 

All cheques to be made payable to Sri Lanka Canada Association of Ottawa 
 


